
.   
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Friday, October 27, 2017   

 

Lunch today will be Pizza, Carrots & Celery, and Fruit 

 

1.   Thank you to all the students that supported and dressed up for Red Ribbon week!  

You have all been so much fun and amazing!  Thank you again! 

 

2.   Science Olympiad:  your first team meeting is Monday, October 30 after school in 

Mr. Cooper's classroom.   

 

3.   Anyone that is interested in being in yearbook this year, there are applications in 

the office and they are due back to Mrs. Allen by November 11th. 

 

4.   Middle School Students: If you are interested in participating in Drama Club, sign 

ups are on the office door. Please make sure you sign up under the correct grade 

level. There will be an information meeting on November 2nd from 3:15-4:00. 

Please make sure you can attend. 

 

5.   Middle School Girls:  If you are interested in playing volleyball, there are sign-ups 

on the office door.  Please sign up according to grade level. 

 

6.   Attention ALL 8th Graders!  When going to Social Studies today in Mr. Burton’s 

class, make sure you report to the classroom first!!!  Do not go upstairs to the 

computer lab first.  He needs you in the classroom and then you will all go up 

together! 
 

Could the following students please come to the office after the pledge:   

 

 

Happy Birthday to the following:  Today to Keatyn Royer – 7th grade.  And tomorrow on 

Oct. 28th to Zachary Oneal – 7th grade.  If you see either of these students today, please wish 

them a happy birthday.  Please stop by the office for your birthday treat! 
 

 

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (25).  Thank you.  Now please 

stand for the pledge (5).  I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 

America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 



Thank You and have a great day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  


